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March 19, 2012 
 
 
 
TO: Mary Thee 
 Assistant County Administrator 
 
FROM: Barb McCollom 
 Human Resources Generalist 
 
RE: RETIREMENT RECOGNITION 
 
 
The following employee(s) will be recognized for their upcoming retirement from Scott County on 
Tuesday, March 27, 2012.  
 

Employee Department Date of hire Retirement Date 

Linda Bladel-Gentz Treasurer 01/03/89 03/30/12 
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THE COUNTY AUDITOR'S SIGNATURE CERTIFIES THAT 

THIS RESOLUTION HAS BEEN FORMALLY APPROVED BY  

THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS ON 

          DATE       

                                   

 

SCOTT COUNTY AUDITOR 

                      
R E S O L U T I O N  

SCOTT COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

March 27, 2012 

RECOGNIZING LINDA BLADEL-GENTZ’S RETIREMENT 
FROM THE TREASURER’S OFFICE 

 
BE IT RESOLVED by the Scott County Board of Supervisors as follows: 

Section 1.  That said Board of Supervisors does hereby recognize the retirement of  
 
LINDA BLADEL-GENTZ and conveys its appreciation for 23 years of  
 
faithful service to the Treasurer’s Office. 

Section 2.  This resolution shall take effect immediately. 
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